
Lindley Academy Charter School at Birney
900 Lindley Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19141

July 26, 2022

Hello Lindley families,

Hope you are having a great summer.  We will be sending a more detailed letter very shortly but we
wanted to answer a few questions that we have been receiving more frequently.

No, families do not need to purchase any school supplies except for bookbags.  Bookbags will be
available at the Back to School Bash on August 25th while supplies last.
Yes, this year we are strongly adhering to the uniform policy which is outlined in our student handbook.
Here is a reminder of the policy for each grade level.  The uniform policy is:

K-4th GRADE YEAR-ROUND UNIFORM
o Gold Polo Shirt with Logo (Short or Long sleeve)
o V-Neck Sweater Vest or Pullover Sweater
o Navy Blue Bottoms
o Black Shoes
o Black Sneakers (ONLY WORN FOR GYM)

5-8TH GRADE SPRING/FALL UNIFORM
o Gold Polo Shirt with Logo (Short Sleeve)
o Khaki Bottoms
o Black Shoes
o Black Sneakers (ONLY WORN FOR GYM)

5-8TH GRADE WINTER UNIFORM (Starting  November 1st through April 10th)
o Navy Blue Blazer with Emblem
o Gold & Navy Striped Tie (Boys) Gold & Navy Criss-Cross Tie (Girls)
o Collared Button Down Shirt or Blouse (White)
o Khaki Bottoms
o Black Shoes

GYM ATTIRE
o Gold Gym Shirt
o Navy Blue Sweatpants
o Black Sneakers

Our approved uniform supplier is Cramers Uniforms and you can contact them at
www.cramersuniforms.com.  If any families are in need of assistance concerning uniforms, please contact
Ms. Burke at aburke@ap-schools.org.
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